
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  February 24, 2020 
  
To:  Priests and deacons 
   
From:  Patricia DeJarnett, Associate Director, Office for Divine Worship 
 
Re: Ten questions on implementing the Order of Baptism of children 

           
 
Please find the bishops’ Committee of Divine Worship monthly newsletter here. 
This issue addresses the changes in the Order of Baptism of children. 
 
The use of the new translation is optional as of Sunday, February 2, and is 
mandatory on Sunday, April 12. 
 

https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/BCDW-January-newsletter.pdf

